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Comment	
	
As	a	result	of	the	Independent	Forensic	Team’s	report	and	recommendations	the	DWR	decided	to	
develop	a	Comprehensive	Needs	Assessment	Program	(CNA)	and	appointed	a	Board	of	Consultants	that	
acts	as	an	Independent	Review	Board	(IRB)	for	this	program.			At	the	same	time	the	DWR	created	an	Ad	
Hoc	Committee	of	representatives	from	the	downstream	communities	with	the	task	of	commenting	on	
the	IRB’s	review	of	the	CNA.	
	
The	following	documents	contain	links	to	the	papers	on	the	process	published	to	date.			The	letter	
provides	the	FRRA’s	reaction	to	the	IRB’s	fist	comments.			The	Ad	Hoc	Committees	comments,	which	
were	published	after	the	FRRA	letter,	support	the	view	taken	by	the	FRRA.	
	
	


